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 Merry Christmas 

To all our wonderful parents and 

children.  I would like to take this 

opportunity to personally thank 

you  all, for the support you have 

shown us over the past year. 

Have an amazing Christmas, New 

Year and we will see you all in 

2017. 

 

Lisa Mogg  

(Director & General 

Manager) 

 

Craft Activities 

The children have already started creating some wonderful 

craft pieces at Wise Owls for the festive season.  

Polite Reminder 

Please could all outstanding 

invoices be paid before the 

end of term.  Thank you for 

your continued support. 

It’s another 5 for 

the club again! 

Role Play 

This month our role 

play area will be turned 

into Santa’s Workshop, 

where the children can 

practice wrapping gifts.   

If you have any small 

boxes we could have, 

we would be very 

grateful. 

Booking forms for January are now 

available in the club reception.  Book 

now to avoid disappointment. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fsasfresno.com%2Fwp%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2013%2F12%2FAdvent-Wreath.gif&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fsasfresno.com%2Fwp%2Fcelebrating-advent.htm&docid=n1DIE5cFAzzCeM&tbnid=uq5Tsv874qP1hM%3A&vet=1&w=200&h=22
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparts.co%2Fcliparts%2FBpT%2F5z8%2FBpT5z8ei9.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparts.co%2Fcartoon-christmas-presents&docid=UeoA-RaG87W1IM&tbnid=vqExLLA4KrUUAM%3A&vet=1&w=757&h=1023&bih=829&biw=1821&ved=0a
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fimages.clipartpanda.com%2Fwreath-cartoon-McLe89Kca.jpeg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartpanda.com%2Fclipart_images%2Fcartoon-christmas-page-2-47346631&docid=tvdzkyZTuNZa4M&tbnid=l6HWOWFbvNKdEM%3A&vet=
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwi974XY1L_QAhVKC8AKHepcBKYQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.colourbox.com%2Fvector%2Ficon-christmas-cute-snowman-creative-cartoon-merry-vector-illustration-vector-3012256&psig=AFQj
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwix5tS8sMHQAhWLWxQKHUzpDMQQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartkid.com%2F2nd-sunday-advent-wreath-cliparts%2F&psig=AFQjCNFy2KWx-_l3NOYFkO39QlACYV4iVg&ust=1480076419515412
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PTA NEWS 

TheGivingMachine 

Before starting your Christmas shopping, please consider 

signing up to this wonderful website that the Our Lady and St 

Werburgh’s PTA have registered with. TheGivingMachine al-

lows you to buy through sites including Amazon, John Lewis, 

ebay, M&S, Debenhams, Sainsbury's, Next and Boots (to name 

but a few) and donate automatically to the PTA. It costs you 

nothing and is really easy to use. There is also a Shop&Give 

app that can be downloaded. This represents an very easy 

way of fundraising for our school and has great potential. Do 

please take a look... 

https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/our-lady-and-st-

werburghs-pta-265513/  

 

PTASocial 

“The PTA are excited to announce that we are introducing a 

great new way for our parents and teachers to communicate 

about fundraising and social events at our school. PTAsocial is 

a website that strengthens and grows our school community. 

It allows you to stay up to speed with the latest news, and can 

be viewed from your smartphone, tablet or home computer. It 

gives you control over what emails you receive, and protects 

your privacy. 

It’s a simple way to get in touch with other parents, plan stuff 

together and volunteer for tasks without having to attend any 

meetings or try to find somebody on the school yard. It's easy 

for you RSVP to PTA events, or offer to help just a little, and 

make a big difference together. You can get involved as much 

or as little as you want, it’s up to you -- but you’re invited!" 

You can watch a short video here if you'd like to know more. (http://www.ptasocial.com/

why-join) 
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